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The Senate of the State of New Hampshire
107 North Main Street, Concord, N.H. 03301-4951

Legislative Office Building, Room 5
(603) 271-3067

!W!PUC JN19’17 Pri 1:17
January 17, 2017

Via Electronic and First Class Mail to..

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

RE: Joint Petition ofConcord Steam ‘s Non-Governmental Customers, Docket DG 16-827

Dear Ms. Howland:

This letter is in response to the Secretarial Letter dated January 12, 2017.

To clarify, I am not serving as a “legal” representative or counsel, only a lead spokesperson,
where appropriate and in the interest of administrative efficiency.

Please also note I have not relinquished my co-petitioner status. While we had some discussion
ofRSA 541-A:32, I (b) at the pre-hearing conference, this statute does not apply as I am not an
intervenor, I am a co-petitioner. It is unclear whether the Secretarial Letter dated January 12,
20 1 7 was intended to be a ruling somehow unilaterally striking my co-petitioner status. If this is
the intention of the Secretarial Letter dated January 12, 201 7, I respectfully request an actual
ruling/order that explains this decision.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerel

eltes
State Senate - District 15

Dan Feltes
District 15

cc: Service List via electronic mail


